
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

 

Our Autumn parent/teacher discussions will take place on Wednesday 21st & Thursday 22nd 

October. This is earlier than normal due to having a two week half term. We welcome the 

chance to discuss with you how your child is getting on. We will set targets to support their 

future learning.  

 

Clearly, things need to be different this year, therefore we will hold these sessions over the 

telephone. Slots will be 10 minutes long.  

 

You will receive a message with a link to book your slot between the times of 15:30 and 18:00. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 
 

 

William Jaworski 

 

Headteacher 

 

ace – academy for character and excellence  
Redhills Primary School 
Landhayes Road 
Exeter  
Devon 
EX4 2BY 

 

 


